
 
 
 

 
Contact Name:  Karen Wardle 
 
Tel No:  (023) 8028 5071 
 
E-mail:  karen.wardle@nfdc.gov.uk 
 
Date:   26 May 2021 
 
 
NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION 
 
On Wednesday, 26 May 2021, Cllr Steve Davies, the Portfolio Holder for Environment and 
Coastal Services made the following decision.  Any member of the Council, who is not a 
Portfolio Holder, who considers that this decision should be reviewed should give notice to 
the Monitoring Officer (Grainne O’Rourke) (in writing or by e-mail) to be received ON OR BY 
WEDNESDAY, 2 JUNE 2021. 
 
Details of the documents the Portfolio Holder considered are attached. 
 
DECISION:  
 
That the consultation responses detailed in Appendix 1 (Deposit Return Scheme) and 2  
(Extended Producer Responsibility) to the report are submitted to DEFRA. 
 
REASONS: See report. 
 
ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:  
 
As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder. 
 
 
CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:  
 
None 
 
 
For Further Information Please Contact: 
 
Chris Noble 
Waste and Transport Service Manager 
023 8028 5389 
chris.noble@nfdc.gov.uk 
 
Nicola Plummer  
Projects and Performance Officer 
023 8028 5394 
Nicola.plummer@nfdc.gov.uk 
  
 
 
 


